
Dear Member, 
 
What a strange year this last one has been! But however it has been for you and your loved 
ones, and I hope it hasn't been too bad, we are looking to the future and it is time once 
more for us to produce next year's Cranbrook Synagogue Calendar.  
 
The money we receive for the personal and commercial entries helps raise much needed 
funds for the Synagogue. Please help support the Synagogue by sending in your entries for 
commemorating Birthdays, Anniversaries, and Yahrzeits. You can also use it to send New 
Year Greetings to your friends in the community. 
 
Every household will receive a calendar free of charge, but additional calendars can be 
obtained for a minimum donation of £6. 
 
If you would like details of commercial advertising in the calendar, please contact the 
Synagogue office.  
 
Please complete and return the enclosed form, together with your payment by cash or 
cheque made payable to Cranbrook United Synagogue to the Synagogue office.  
 
22 Beehive Lane Ilford, Essex IG1 3RT. 
 
Alternatively, you can complete the form online on the Synagogue's website and make 
payment accordingly. 
 
Could you please make sure that your entries are in the Synagogue office by 31 May 2021. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
The Calendar Committee 
 


